
Covid-19 impacts all of us. And, it will take all of us working together 
to keep our community safe this ski season. Alongside our provincial 
and territorial partners, Nordiq Canada is encouraging individuals, 
teams and clubs across Canada to do our part to stay healthy and 
stop the spread. #XCSkiSafe

Our greatest priority 
is the health and safety 
of our ski community.


